
On Thursday, Dr. Sean P. McBride, Assistant Professor in Physics and Sara Simpson, Academic
Advisor for the College of Science teamed up to represent the Physics Department and College of
Science at Cabell Midland High School for their S.T.E.A.M. FAMILY FUN KNIGHT! Fun was had by all!

http://www.science.marshall.edu/mcbrides/teaching/
http://www.marshall.edu/physics/society-physics-students/
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